
 

 
CLERK OF COUNCIL’S OFFICE 7307 Avon Belden Road 

North Ridgeville, OH 44039 
(440) 353-1508 
nridgeville.org 

 

 

NOTICE 

The North Ridgeville                      
Civil Service Commission has 
cancelled the regular meeting 

scheduled for Monday, October 23, 
2023. 

By order of Donald Schiffbauer, Chairman 
Civil Service Commission, City of North Ridgeville 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The next Civil Service Commission meeting is scheduled for 5:00 p.m. on Monday, November 27, 2023. 
 

Visit the Civil Service Commission webpage to access agenda items: 
http://www.nridgeville.org/CivilServiceCommission.aspx 
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